
M c A R C S 
Mendocino County Amateur Radio Communication Service 

 
Meeting Minutes, September 2011 

 
Due to the unfortunate illness of the host of the joint meeting with ABARC scheduled for 
Saturday September 10, 2011, this meeting in Gualala was cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of McARCS will occur on Thursday October 6 at the 
Mendocino County Office of Education in Ukiah.  As usual the meeting will start at 5:30 
PM and will be held in the Cedar Building. 


